
 

  

 
24 February 2023 

 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
Period 6 and The Prom 
 
I am writing to let you know that, in the run up to the final GCSE exams Period 6 will resume for all 
students every Monday to Thursday from 2:35 to 3:30.  The sessions are compulsory for all Y11 
students, and is vital that students attend the sessions to support with their revision at home, as this 
is a particularly crucial time for students.   
 
I would also like to give you advance notice of the prom date that has been set for Wednesday 5th 
July 2023 at The King’s Croft in Pontefract.  We hope to see as many of our Y11 students there as 
possible, and we have been giving away free tickets through our weekly attendance draw, for the 
students with 100% attendance each week.  However, I would like to stress that overall attendance, 
attendance at period 6, behaviour and effort will also be taken into consideration when considering 
which students are eligible to attend the prom.  This information has already been shared with the 
students and they are aware of the expectations in school. 
 
Thank you again for your continued support, and I look forward to seeing you at the Y11 parent’s 
evening on Thursday 2nd March. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

K Causier 
 
Mrs Kate Causier 
Assistant Principal 


